
 

 

8th March 2024 
Re: Whole School Student Survey Y7-10      

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

We will be rolling out a whole school survey over the next month from Monday 4 to 29th March 
2024.  The survey will be taking place during school time.   
 
The aim of the survey is to get an overall opinion and to see where we can do better. These views 
are then used to guide school leaders and improve different areas of the school. The survey is 
designed to include questions on a wide range of key topics including:  
 

• Student Culture  
• Curriculum and equalities  
• Assessment  
• CEIAG  
• Personal Development  
• Enrichment  
• School Council  
• Safeguarding  
 

Responses will be submitted online, will be anonymous and confidential and therefore no pupil 
will be identified when the data is analysed unless there is a safeguarding concern which the 
school will need to follow up as a duty of care. All students must complete the survey.  
The co-curriculum team will analyse the results and share findings with the school’s leadership 
team and students.   
 
We would like your support in encouraging your child to complete the survey to the best of their 
knowledge so we can make any positive changes to improve your child’s educational 
experience.  
 
If your child needs any support with completing their survey staff will be at hand to help.  If they 
miss a session   there will be opportunities for them to complete the survey and we will share this 
information with them in due course.  
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. Thank you for your 
continued support.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
Asma Rahman  
  
Director of Learning – Co-curriculum   
  
  
  



 

 

  
  
 


